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Good morning,

 

Attached you will find comments regarding the River Complex project on behalf of KS Wild, EPIC, KFA and the

MSBEC. I am also attaching the KNF roads/sediment study that is referenced in our comments. Please consider

retaining, rather than logging, post-fire LSR forests in the headwaters of the Salmon River watershed.

 

Thank you for considering our comments and concerns.

 

Regards,

George Sexton

Conservation Director

KS Wild

 


